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PE1949/A: Review the rules concerning Dual 
Mandate MSPs 
  

This letter offers a response to the subject matter of Petition PE1949. 

The Government notes the petitioner’s call to review the rules regarding 

‘Dual Mandate MSPs’, and legislate to bring them in line with the 

Senedd and Stormont by preventing MSPs from holding a dual mandate, 

in time for the next Scottish Parliament elections. 

The Government has consistently held the view that the Parliament is 

responsible for all matters relevant to its internal operation, including the 

terms for seeking its membership.   

 

  
 

https://www.parliament.scot/get-involved/petitions/view-petitions/pe1867-establish-a-new-national-qualification-for-british-sign-language-bsl

